
Hello again, 

The Association hopes to hold a raffle next month to support our Membership Drive. We are 
looking for higher value items (iPads, televisions, BBQ grills) to include. We are also seeking 
handmade, one-of-a-kind items that have a WCS theme (knit blankets, jewelry, yard stakes, 
etc.). If you're an alumni with a special talent or a business owner and you're interested in 
donating something to the raffle, please contact president Ed Kent at obx227@yahoo.com, or 
direct message him through the Association's Facebook page.  

 
 

Thanks in advance for your consideration.  

 
 

Go Lakemen!  

Maureen Mahar  

Class of 1987 
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